
 

 

 

The Changes – Social 

Distancing and School 

Bubbles 

To ensure the safety of all the following 

procedures have been put into place for our 

return in September. 

Early Birds 

The children will be served breakfast from 

the serving hatch by a member of staff. The 

children will then have spaced seating at 

designated tables. One for Early Years, Year 

1 & 2 (KS1) and another for the KS2 

children. 

Activities will still be available but now set 

out in designated areas in the same way as 

the tables KS1 and KS2. 

Stay and Play 

To reflect the school structure, there will be 

a lower phase bubble and upper phase 

bubble. Each bubble will have at least one 

designated adult, social distancing will be 

maintained in the upper phase bubble, 

wherever possible. 

The children are welcome to bring in a 

healthy snack or packed tea to supplement 

the snack provided by the club. 

   

 Signing In and Out 

When dropping your child off in the 

morning, could we respectfully ask that 

only one family at a time come into the 

foyer. 

When picking your child up from Stay & 

Play please ring the bell and I will bring 

your child/ren to you as quickly as 

possible. 

Children will now be signed in and out by 

a member of the Early Birds/Stay & Play 

team. 
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Our New Weekly Activities 

We have a new programme of activities  

for the children to come and enjoy. 

Please see overleaf for all the details. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

If you have any queries or questions  

please do not hesitate to contact our 

 Stay and  Play Leader on: 

wreynolds@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 

Early Birds/ Stay and Play  

Bookings now being taken! 

Please book through 

https://folksworthcofe.kidsclubhq 

https://folksworthcofe.kidsclubhq/
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